
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Nursery 

Newsletter 

 22nd March 2019 

This week we have been… 
 Using chalks to draw flames and squirting them with water from spray bottles! 
 Adding pegs onto dinosaurs to give them spikes! 
 Learning about the concept of ‘in front of’. 
 Making firefighter helmets out of paper. 
 Searching outside for familiar characters that need to be rescued and thinking carefully about what 

we could build to reach them. 
 Playing games to help us wait for our turn. 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 We are sadly going to be losing Mrs Howarth after Easter as she is going to be fulfilling her dream of 

running a coffee shop. She has worked at our school for a number of years and she will be greatly 
missed by us all. 

 
 Parents Evening will be on Monday 8th April. Sign-up sheets will be now available from this Monday 

25th March. Sign-up sheets will be in the Old Hall from 7.30am for Care Club parents (from Monday 
to Wednesday) and will be available in the nursery classrooms for parents dropping their children off 
at the beginning of their nursery session.  

 
 We will be holding an Easter Bonnet Parade in the last week of term. Please can you create an Easter 

bonnet or hat at home for your child to wear during the parade. (We have spotted a ‘Make your own 
Easter Bonnet Kit’ in B&M for £3.99 if you’d like something to get you started!). 

Our Easter Bonnet Parades will be at the following times: 
-All Day and Afternoon Children’s parade will be starting at 2.15pm in the Infant Hall on 
Thursday 11th April.  
-Morning Children’s parade will be starting at 9.00am in the Old Hall on Friday 12th April. 
We will not be serving hot refreshments but think it would be nice for parents to enjoy a slice of cake 
and a chat afterwards. All donations are welcome as we are hoping to buy some new bikes for our 
outside area.  
We look forward to seeing you all there! 
 

 We would like to say a big thank you to Stella’s mummy (a nurse) and Rohan’s daddy (Dr. Adni) for 
giving up their time to come and talk to the children about their jobs. The children really enjoyed 
finding out about your job roles and we are very grateful to you both.  
 
 
 

 
Happy 4th Birthday to Isla, Ethan and Jared! 


